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Please support this bill that will help create certainty for the stability of funding for 

critical survivor services across the state provided by ODSVS and SHF. As a victim 

advocate, these funds are essential for supporting survivors, helping them leave 

abusive situations which ultimately creates an overall safer Oregon.  


